Dear Jashandeep Kaur Dhillon

Re. Application ID: X1675308

Sault College

Thank you for your interest in Sault College! This an important notice regarding your application for the following program:

PROGRAM: Supply Chain Management (2180)
TERM: Winter 2020
CAMPUS: Main Campus
START DATE: Monday, January 6, 2020

You have been Waitlisted for this program.

Currently there are no seats available. If a seat becomes available, any applicants that are ahead of you on the Waitlist will first be considered for an offer. There is no guarantee that seats may become available for this program, nor that you may receive an offer for this program.
